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October’s value of the month is: HonestyOctober’s value of the month is: HonestyOctober’s value of the month is: HonestyOctober’s value of the month is: Honesty    
No legacy is so rich as honesty.No legacy is so rich as honesty.No legacy is so rich as honesty.No legacy is so rich as honesty. 

If you have any concerns or ques�ons please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Twidale on:  

Email: head@harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk     Tel: 01743 462087      

www.harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk 

Diary Dates  
October 2016October 2016October 2016October 2016    

Value≠Honesty 

Mon 31stMon 31stMon 31stMon 31st≠PD Day 

November 2016November 2016November 2016November 2016    

Value≠Peace 

Tue 1stTue 1stTue 1stTue 1st≠return to school 

Thur 3rdThur 3rdThur 3rdThur 3rd≠Year 5 bush 
survival skills day 

Mon 7thMon 7thMon 7thMon 7th≠Intra-School 
Cross Country Competition 

Wed 9th & Thur 10thWed 9th & Thur 10thWed 9th & Thur 10thWed 9th & Thur 10th≠
parents evening 

Thur 17thThur 17thThur 17thThur 17th≠Year 4 bush 
survival skills day 

Wed 30thWed 30thWed 30thWed 30th≠Maths open 
evening, 5.30pm 

December 2016December 2016December 2016December 2016    

Value≠Co-Operation 

Thur 1stThur 1stThur 1stThur 1st≠Maths open 
morning, 9.15am 

w/c 5thw/c 5thw/c 5thw/c 5th≠Year 3 production 

Fri 9thFri 9thFri 9thFri 9th≠Christmas Fayre 

Mon 12th to Fri 16thMon 12th to Fri 16thMon 12th to Fri 16thMon 12th to Fri 16th≠Year 6 
Arthog trip 

Fri 16thFri 16thFri 16thFri 16th≠end of term 

January 2017January 2017January 2017January 2017    

Value≠Tolerance 

Wed 4thWed 4thWed 4thWed 4th≠Return to school 

   A�endance – for the week beginning Monday 17th October 2016 

 

Well done to Class 3 for having the best a�endance! 

Class A�endance Class A�endance 

1-Mr Pugh 96.5% 7-Mrs Baines-Price 95.8% 

2-Miss Felton 97.7% 8-Miss Sinclair 97% 

3-Mrs Hill 89.7% 9-Mrs Leather 90.8% 

4-Miss Beard 98% 10-Mr Tombleson 94.8% 

5-Miss R Jones 94.5% 11-Miss T Jones 95.3% 

6-Mr Norman 95.2% 12 – Mr Heard 94.9% 

We hope you have a We hope you have a We hope you have a We hope you have a 

good half term break good half term break good half term break good half term break 

and we’re looking and we’re looking and we’re looking and we’re looking 

forward to your return forward to your return forward to your return forward to your return 

on Tuesday 1 Novemberon Tuesday 1 Novemberon Tuesday 1 Novemberon Tuesday 1 November    

Yesterday    Year 3 children had an enjoyable day taking part 
in a special World War II survival skills day. The day was 
run by Ben Mayho from Wildlife Survival School 

The children spent time doing bushcraft survival activities 
including natural navigation, shelter and fire. They also 
learnt how to use compasses and how the soldiers 
camouflage themselves. 

Years 4 and 5 survival days are in November. 

We have been informed by the Crime Prevention Officer 

at the Local Authority that there has been recent 

attempted abductions of a child, once in the Weston 

Rhyn area and then in the Oswestry area. 

They are advising parents to ensure children are 

accompanied to school by an adult or walk with a 

group of friends. 

We have talked today in Assembly about keeping safe 

over half term. 



School Games News 

LeadersLeadersLeadersLeaders    

The sports Leaders have been busy this week officiating games and score keeping. 
They have been assisting Mr Evans and Mrs Owen with the Level one Basketball 
tournament where 7 classes have taken part. The tournament went very well and 
the leaders did a great job. 

Well done leaders! 

Shrewsbury High School High 5 TournamentShrewsbury High School High 5 TournamentShrewsbury High School High 5 TournamentShrewsbury High School High 5 Tournament    

On Monday 17th October the girl’s netball team took part in the High 5 Tournament 
at Shrewsbury High School. The girls have only been practising for 4 weeks and 
it was their very first competition. They all played really well and enjoyed 
themselves. Hopefully this experience will now help them when they take part in 
the Netball league which starts after half term. 

Well done girls! 

Squad: Jess TW, Lily U, Gracie H, Yasmin SP, Summer T, Michelle D, Sophie S. 

Coming up…Coming up…Coming up…Coming up…    

• Cross Country ⋅ Monday 7th November on the school field. 
Some Year 6 leaders will be helping out with this event.  
Remember your P.E kits! 

• Sportsability ⋅ 11th November at Shrewsbury Sports Village 

We are hosting the Travelling 

Books Company at our parents 

evenings A range of books will be 

on sale during the evenings which 

can be purchased or ordered. 

We have had several cases of head lice 
reported in school again. Please help us 

eradicate them by checking your child’s hair 
regularly and tying long hair in a ponytail. 

The Halloween 
disco on 

Wednesday evening 
was extremely successful 
and the children had a really good 
time.  We raised a staggering 
£388.51. We would like to thank 
our FunRaisers for organising the 

disco and for their 
continued support. 

Book BingoBook BingoBook BingoBook Bingo    

Mrs Thain is pleased by how many 
children have been enjoying the Book 
Bingo challenge which is in the back of the 
Planners. 

You can either read different types of texts or 
books from a wide selection of children’s 
authors. Read the book/text and get your 
planner signed by your parent, then get it 
stamped by your teacher. Once the children 
have a full house they are to collect a 
certificate and prize from Mrs Thain. 

Well done to Ceri R, Katie P and Isabelle B 
who earnt their reward this week 


